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Greetings, September 2016

This has been a great month. We had our Open house on the 10™. We had quite a few
visitors. Lots of food. Family and friends came to help get everything ready. There were
Jumping castles for the children. It was a very good day.

Our baby chicks arrived and are growing fast. So far only 4 have died. Evidently the
mortality rate is usually about 10% and we ordered 220 chicks. Our donated hen is
sitting on 16 eggs. We are just waiting for those to hatch and grow them up to be our
layers.

The weekend after our open house we had a group of visitors come and spend the day
with us. They brought a jumping castle and lunch for the children. Everyone had a great
time and our visitors said they will definitely come back again.

Micky is still waiting for her visa to be approved. It is caught up in the system two
months already. Please pray she gets hers soon.

Donations & correspondence can be sent to the following address: 200 Solley Dr, Winchester, MO 63021
Our South African address: P.O. Box 1265 Vaalwater 0530 South Africa



#¢, The NTK head office surprised us with playground
. equipment for our créche/preschool. As soon as the
3 cement dries, they are going to have a blast.

' Micky’s mother and sister had a wonderful visit. Mom
made curtains for rooms in the school and crocheted

o " and played games with the children. Micky’s sister was
rarely seen except during meals. She spent the entire time working on projects and
hanging out with the children when they weren'’t in school; there was lots of reading,
crocheting, puzzles, games, and even some homework.
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Prayer requests: More funding for The Fold. Teyani’s eye lesion. Short and long term
volunteers. Additional missionaries to meet current needs at The Fold, especially
teachers. Long term funding for our school. Water source issues (drought). Micky’s
visa.

Praises: Increase in recent donations. Our visitors. Micky’s mother and her sister
Debbie visiting. Our new tractor. Good turnout for the open house.

God bless, Paul and Micky Prince



